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IN RE: 
 
INTERSTATE POWER AND LIGHT 
COMPANY 
 

 
 

 
DOCKET NO.  EEP-2018-0003 

 

 
REVISED APPLICATION FOR LIMITED MODIFICATION OF IPL’S ENERGY 

EFFICIENCY PLAN BUDGETS AND IMPACT GOALS 
 
 Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL), pursuant to 199 I.A.C. § 35.10, 

files this Revised Application for Limited Modification of its 2020-2023 Energy 

Efficiency Plan (Plan).1 During review of Iowa Utilities Board (Board) Staff’s 

October 21, 2020 Request for Additional Information regarding IPL’s initial 

Application, IPL determined it was necessary to update the overall Plan budgets 

in its Application to reflect the September 24, 2019 Second Amended Budgets.  

Accordingly, IPL now seeks Board approval of the accompanying Revised 

Application for Limited Modification, which will allow IPL to modify the program 

budgets and impact goals to add a Smart/Wi-Fi Thermostat Pilot to the Demand 

Response Portfolio.  

 WHEREFORE, for the reasons stated above, IPL respectfully requests 

that the Board grant IPL’s Revised Application for Limited Modification to allow 

modification of years 2020-2023 of IPL’s Energy Efficiency Plan budgets and 

impact goals. 

 
1 Docket No. EEP-2018-0003 Final Order, issued March 26, 2019. 
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Dated this 2nd day of November, 2020. 

      
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
INTERSTATE POWER AND LIGHT 
COMPANY 

 
By: /s/_Lissa Koop   

      Lissa Koop 
      Senior Attorney 
      Alliant Energy Corporate Services, Inc. 
      4902 N. Biltmore Lane 
      Madison, Wisconsin 53718 
      (608) 458-4826 (telephone) 
      (608) 458-4820 (fax) 
      lissakoop@alliantenergy.com    
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